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Shelby Guizar

From: Aaron Panko

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:25 PM

To: Shelby Guizar

Subject: FW: Applicant withdrawal of 23-102733-PLN (SUB21-09 MOD1 and PLA23-08()

 
 

From: Stephenson, Garrett H. <GStephenson@SCHWABE.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:24 PM 
To: Aaron Panko <APanko@cityofsalem.net>; Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net> 
Cc: Dan Atchison <DAtchison@cityofsalem.net>; Jennifer Arnold <jarnold@emeriodesign.com> 
Subject: Applicant withdrawal of 23-102733-PLN (SUB21-09 MOD1 and PLA23-08() 
 
 

Lisa and Aaron: 
  
As you know, this office represents Kehoe Northwest Properties LLC in the above-referenced applications. I have 
discussed the matter of the appeal of SUB21-09 MOD1 and PLA23-08, which I understand was recently submitted by 
residents living near this project.  My client wishes to withdraw these two applications and asks that the City take no 
further action on them. As the City has not issued a final written decision on these applications (on account of the timely 
appeal), this withdrawal request is proper under SRC 300.230. 
  
Please confirm that you have received this request.  Also, please forward this email to Fred Wilson – I do not have his 
direct email address. 
  
Thanks, 
 
GS  
  
Garrett H. Stephenson 
Shareholder 
Direct: 503-796-2893 
Mobile: 503-320-3715 
gstephenson@schwabe.com 
  

Schwabe Williamson & Wyatt 
Please visit our COVID-19 Resource page 
  
      

  
 
 
__________________________________________________________  
 
NOTICE: This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney 
work product for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or 
distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.  


